
Consultation: Draft Decision on Proposed Amendments to Western Power's Technical 

Rules Submitted November 2015 

Name: Craig Carter 

Email:  

Telephone:  

Comments: In the proposed amendments to the Technical Rules submitted in 

November 2015, there is an inconsistency in referring to Australian 

Standard AS/NZS 4777. In some instances when referring to this standard 

and subsequent amendments to this standard it has been referred to as AS 

4777. This if course is the name of the standard last issued in 2005. New 

Zealand has now adopted the new standard - AS/NZS 4777, of which the 

section on inverter requirements was issued in October 2015.  
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